WILLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR

WENDELL D. HISSRICH
DIRECTOR

CiTty oF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
City-COUNTY BUILDING

September 23, 2021

Re: The Hill District Collaborative RCO Application — Department of Public Safety Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is being provided to support the Hill District Collaborative’s application to become a
Registered Community Organization (RCO). The Department of Public Safety is proud to support the
Hill District Collaborative in its efforts to make the Hill District a safe and thriving community for all.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me via email
Shatara.Murphy@pittsburghpa.gov.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shtatara A. Murphy, MBA
Deputy Director
Department of Public Safety
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